



Othello, Washington

Dear Sir:

The community of Othello is planning to commemorate the picnic and meeting held forty years ago on Saddle Mountain. This meeting was attended by many members of the United States House and Senate, together with local people, to view the possibilities of irrigating the Columbia Basin.

We wish to invite you to be a part of this significant gathering. September 23, 1967, has been chosen as the tentative date.

We will be most happy to hear that you will be able to attend and help us celebrate forty years of progress in the Columbia Basin.

Yours truly,

THE SADDLE MOUNTAIN CELEBRATION COMMITTEE

-Malone Ida Malone, Chairman